
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
August 5, 2021 
 
The Honorable Mayor and City Council 
City of Montgomery 
101 Old Plantersville Road 
Montgomery, Texas 77316 
 
Re: FM 1097 and Buffalo Springs Drive Traffic Signal Warrant Analysis 
 City of Montgomery  
 
Dear Mayor and Council: 
 
As you are aware, Jones & Carter, Inc. performed a Traffic Signal Warrant Analysis (“the analysis”) at the 
intersection of FM 1097 and Buffalo Springs Drive. We have reviewed the results of the analysis and offer 
no objections. We recommend the City accept the analysis as presented by Jones & Carter, Inc. and begin 
conversations with TxDOT regarding installation of a traffic signal at the intersection of FM 1097 and 
Buffalo Springs Drive. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Chris Roznovsky, PE 
      Engineer for the City 
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Enclosures:  N/A 
Cc (via email): Mr. Richard Tramm – City of Montgomery, City Administrator 
  Ms. Susan Hensley – City of Montgomery, City Secretary 
  Mr. Dave McCorquodale – City of Montgomery, Director of Planning & Development 
  Mr. Alan Petrov – Johnson Petrov, LLP, City Attorney 


